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May 5, 2019

Sunday, May 5, 2019
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Choir Room
 9:30am	 Sunday School 
10:10am	 Sanctuary Choir
10:30am	 Worship
  
Wednesday, May 8th 
 5:30pm	 Dinner
 6:15pm	 Children & Youth Activities
 6:15pm	 Quarterly Business Meeting
 7:00pm	 Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal

 Thursday, May 9th 
 1-2pm 	 Food Pantry
		  TriCounty Bridge

Friday, May 10th 
 5:30pm 	 Cards - Fellowship Hall
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FBC 2020
Vision Campaign
Contributions Received: 		  $       125,770.00
Pledged:					     $	  52,800.00 

Memorial Gifts:

A gift has been given to the General Fund
        in memory of Orita Fletcher

                                                                by
			         Jennifer Hannah

Gifts have been given to the General Fund
in memory of GEORGIA “GRAN” ROBINSON

by
Glida Morgan

Malcolm & Sharon Pace
Bill & Nettie Sosh

A gift has been given to the Shoebox Ministry
in memory of GEORGIA “GRAN” ROBINSON

by
Ernie & Nancy Rich

On April 17, 2019, Clay and Tia Cunliffe welcomed Aliyah Gracelynne 
Cunliffe to the family. Aliyah weighed 5lbs 6oz and is 18 inches 
tall. Her grandparents are Arnold and Janet Prewitt and Chuck and 
Miranda Cunliffe. Excited great grandmothers are Sue Rison and 
Mary Griffith.

Fellowship Meal:

Wednesday , May 1st 
Menu				    Volunteers
BBQ Pork				    Donna Davis
Baked Beans				    Shari Huff
Mac & Cheese				   Debbie Watts
Dessert

Congratulations to Abby Wilson and Ben Carter, who were 
married on April 27, 2019 in Banner Elk, NC.



First Baptist Church at Worship

The Third Sunday of Easter
May 5, 2019

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 30

Revelation 5:11-14
John 21:1-19

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
Feed My Lambs

Sermon by Austin Carty
“Do You Love Me More Than These?”

The Celebration of Communion

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  	 Austin Carty		
		  336-688-6390

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:   	 Jeff Tipton
		  524-8395

USHERS & GREETERS
May 5, 2019

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Geoff Marietta
4. Bill Sosh
4. Nettie Sosh
4. J. Bill Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Stan Brasher
5. Sandi Curd
6. Steve Surmont
6. Bob Adkins
7. David Landrum

April 28th  Summary:
		  Budget Offerings: 	 $              4,948.00	
	       YTD Budget Offerings:	 $         290,678.44
          Prior YTD Budget Offerings:	 $         303,915.09	
		  YTD Budget Goal:	 $         304,620.00
		        Loose Change:	 $                 103.60

Loose Change received in May will benefit CBF Kentucky’s Extreme Build 2019. 

May 5th: 
		  Nursery:    Lisa Harrison and Lisa Herd 
              Children’s Church:  (O)  Dave & Pam Worthy
			         (Y)  Katie & Aaron House

Christian love and sympathy are extended to Joe & 
Kim House and family in the passing of Kim’s brother, 
Jimmy Parks.

The sanctuary flowers for Sunday, May 5th 
are placed in memory of our mother, 

EULA TAYLOR
in commemoration of her birthday on May 7th

by
Wylene and Mack Jones

Maxine and Eldred Von Gruenigen

Graduate recognition!
We will be honoring our graduating seniors on Sunday, May 
19th.  If you know of someone in our church who is graduating 
from high school, college, graduate school, or some other 
program, please let us know by e-mailing their names, 
information and a picture to pbradley@corbinfbc.org.  You may 
also drop off the information in the church office. We would 
like to also acknowledge our graduates in the Builder. Please 
have your information submitted by Friday, May 10th. 

The O.W.L.S.  are traveling to Stanford , Kentucky on Satur-
day, May 18th for lunch at the Bluebird Cafe. The Bluebird is 
a Farm-to-Table restaurant that has partnered with several 
local farms to provide their diners with fresh food made 
from scratch.
The bus will leave the FBC parking lot at 11:30am for a 
1:00pm lunch reservation. The cost of the trip is the cost of 
your lunch. Reservations should be made by May 12th.  

Flowers were placed on Sunday, April 28th 
in memory of 

OTIE COX MARTIN
JACK EDWARD MARTIN

DIRK THOMAS SHELTON
by

Earl and Mary Pennington


